Ottawa, 7th November, A1904.

with further reference to your letter of the
gth August last relating to the lowering of the level of
wio rater of certain lakes in the !mghipl of Amabel and
Albermzarle, Ont., 1 have to say that the Department has
aisposed of prutionlly all the 1 o.nt surrounding the said
inkes; it has, t.hu'otbro. no interest in the matter of
draining them, except :lt- title to the 1ands now covered
by watewr, um would be unoovu'oa by the proposed work.

o The procowc would appear to be for the
persons interested to sppeal to the propoer Municipal cCoun-
sil or councils. The terns under whiock the Department may
pe sble to assist in the work ean then be am'ma.

N

Your obedient servant,

gdoi:: Affairt, Ietterbook
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